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REGISTER
For OPYBS Boys & Girls T-Ball 

Online registration now open!
Players must be at least five years old on or before Aug. 
31, 2020 AND enrolled in kindergarten. 

Boys t-ball is open to kindergarteners and first graders 
with birthdates between Sept. 1, 2013 and Aug. 31, 2015.

Girls t-ball is open to kindergarteners, first graders and 
second graders with birthdates between Jan. 1, 2012 and 
Aug. 31, 2015. Older second graders with fall birthdays 
will be placed into the 9U softball league. 

A birth certificate will need to be uploaded during 
registration for all new players.

Boys t-ball will be played with a RIF level 
5 ball. Girls T-ball will use an 11” soft 
center softball.
The season starts in April and runs through 
June.

Games and practices occur on weeknights                                                             
and weekends.

QUESTIONS?  
Contact questions@opybs.org.

https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/234965



